BAY AREA

ArQuary  Public Workshop:
MANAGEMENT CEQA GUidelineS Udeie

DISTRICT

We need your input!
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is updating its CEQA Guidelines
and is seeking your input.

Please join us at an upcoming Tuesday, September 8, 2009, 1:00pm - 3:00pm
workshop to: Redwood City Public Library, 2nd Floor Community Room
1044 Middlefield Road, Redwood City, 94063

e Review staff recommended new
or revised significance thresholds
being considered for criteria
pollutants, toxics, odors, and
greenhouse gas emissions.

Wednesday, September 9, 2009, 10:00am - 12:00pm
Santa Rosa City Hall, Council Chambers
100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, 95404

e Review proposed assessment Thursday, September 10, 2009, 1:00pm - 3:00pm
methodologies and mitigation Oakland Main Library, West Auditorium
strategies. 125 14th Street, Oakland, 94612

e Discuss next steps and schedule. Take transit! Call 511 or visit 511.org for transit information.

The CEQA Guidelines update will address the following:

e Provide guidance to lead agencies, consultants, and stakeholders in evaluating
air quality impacts and assessing mitigation measures for proposed projects and
plans in the Bay Area.

e Review, revise, and develop significance thresholds for criteria pollutants and
their precursors, toxic air contaminants, odors, and greenhouse gas emissions.

e Update assessment methodologies and mitigation strategies.

Visit our website for more information and to review documents prior to the workshops:
http:/ /www.baagmd.gov/Divisions /Planning-and-Research /Planning-Programs-and-Initiatives/
CEQA-GUIDELINES.aspx

Questions? Contact Greg Tholen at gtholen@baaqmd.gov or 415-749-4954,

If you wish to be removed from the CEQA Guidelines update email list or change your contact information please contact
Lilia Martinez at Imartinez@baagmd.gov or 415-749-4664.



